



Spring is here, and our learning blossoms like the flowers.

Whole-day school has resumed since January, and we've had such exciting times in 2023. The children have more time at school for both indoor and outdoor learning, and everyone have engaged actively and happily.

In January, our school Open Day and the annual Alumni Gathering were held. Our guests were impressed by our beautiful campus, friendly student ambassadors, Principal's informative talk, fun lessons, and amazing game booths. It was also a joy to see our alumni's familiar faces. We celebrated through exciting sport games, singing competition, and arts and craft sessions.

In February, we had the biggest event ever – we celebrated our school's 50th anniversary! Hundreds of honorable guests, supportive parents, dedicated teachers and staff, and sweet students joined in various events, such as decorating the school campus, attending the rejoicing Ceremony, and many more.





























Our Campus Life







